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12th April 2024        

            Being the best you can be. 

 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 
school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class-
charts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

   Important reminder—we are a 

nut free school 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the summer term.   I hope you all en-

joyed the Easter break.   

This week in school we have welcomed our trust associate leaders into school. It was a pleasure to share some of the 

great things our children and staff are working on. 

Year 1 have had a visit from the Animal Man where they had the chance to handle a range of small animals including 

snakes. The children really enjoyed the opportunity and demonstrated courage in embracing this new opportunity. 

Our Year 6 children had a presentation from the school nurses about looking after their mental health and well-being, 

with a particular focus on coping with stress in exams as they approach their SATs.    

On Tuesday the Year 6 Girls Football Team took part in a football tournament at Walsall E-ACT.  The girls won 1 and 

drew 2. Well done to all the team but particularly Sophia the Team Captain and goalkeeper for her outstanding     

performance and encouragement to her team during the match. Mrs Darby and Mr Brewin were very proud of all the 

girls. 

Goal posts 

Over the Easter holidays unfortunately we experienced some vandalism when one set of our goal posts were taken 

off the school field and abandoned in the nature reserve.  Football is a really popular activity for our children, both in 

PE lessons, but also at break and lunchtimes and this type of vandalism is particularly upsetting as it impacts on the 

children's enjoyment of these facilities. Fortunately the goal posts have been recovered. A huge thank you to Miss 

Nicholls and the ranger who found the goals and returned them to school. 

Wishing you a great weekend 
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            Being the best you can be.  

Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their absence to record it. 

State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence message via class charts. 

 School Time: Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors will open at 8,45am.  School 

starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. No-one, 

including siblings under the age of 16 are allowed to drop off or collect children from school. Thankyou.  

To adhere to our school  policy , if your child has sickness or tummy upset, please keep them home for 2 

days from the last bout of illness.                           

 Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to be in their    

original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. A pupil medication form will need to be completed 

at each new term. 

 Dates for your Diary 

 

     

  Tuesday 16th April                                      Nursery – Lower Drayton Farm Trip 

   Wed 17th and Thurs 18th April                            Parents evening 

    Friday 26th April                                                 Uniform Shop 3.15pm 

    Wednesday 8th May                                  Year 4 –Black Country Museum Trip 

    Friday 10th May                                                   Uniform Shop 3.15pm 

   Tuesday 14th May                                       Year 4— SPARKS Fire safety visit 

    Friday 28th June                                          Year 2— Western Super Mare Trip                                                                       

    Monday 15th July                                       Year 6—Drayton Manor Trip     

    Wednesday 17th July                                 Year 6  -  Leavers  Disco                        

 

 

  

  

 

  



R 1 Japleen & Borys 2 2 Darcie-Rae & Aadi 4 3 Phoebe & Andre 

R 2 Hugo & Serayah 2 3 Sam & Lily 5 1 Michael & Ashayla 

R 3 Prince & Mason 3 1 Emmanuella & Ruben 5 2 Kayla & Simran 

1 1 Jastaj & Jerrell 3 2 Harfetah & Martha 5 3 Paige & Brayden 

1 2 Freddie & Israel 3 3 Oliver & Mason 6 1 Harvey G & Imisioluwa 

1 3 Sienna-Rose & Blaise 4 1 Jiya & Violet 6 2 Jacob D & Layla-Rae 

2 1 Harsimran & Lily 4 2 Isaac & Imogen 6 3 Amelia & Darcy S 

  Nursery Jimi & Seerat   

 

            Being the best you can be. 

    All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

                                   

                    Our Fibbersley Stars for this week. 

    Well done to... 
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Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                           R 1   92%              1 2  92%                     2 1  93%                    3 3   94% 

 

                                                   4 1   93%                 5 3  93%                  6 1 93% 

                                             

Our school target is 93%.  Attendance matters! 


